
  
 

 

 

September 7, 2023 

 

 

To:  Ontario Provincial Police 

  Vulnerable Sector Screening 

 

From: Rodney Herwig 

 Risk and Safety Officer 

 Upper Ottawa Valley Aces Minor Hockey Association 

  

Please accept an application for vulnerable Sector Screening from _____________________ 

on our behalf.  He/She will be filling the role as a volunteer with our organization for the 

2023/2024 season.  In this capacity he/she will be the direct supervisor of children under the age 

of 18. 

 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 

  

  

Kind Regards,  

 

Rodney Herwig  

rands@upperottawavalleyaces.com 

613-639-1604 
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